
November 2024 

Dear Parents and Children, 

Welcome to second part of the Autumn term.  After a great start to the 
year, we are really looking forward to everyone in Year 3 continuing the 
progress that they have already made.  

There is a lot to look forward to this half term, with new units of learning 
across the curriculum including a brand new History unit.  We will be 
investigating the periods from the Stone Age to the Iron Age in History 
and looking at how we know about this time and the changes that took 
place then.  We are really looking forward to this! There are events to 
celebrate Christmas in school at the end of term, but before then there 
will be much to enjoy, including lots of reading and of course 
investigations in Science too. It’s great to see some of our class taking on 
leadership roles in school, for example being part of the School Council 
and being Eco Reps to lead our school as we aim to look after the planet 
more carefully.   

We hope you enjoy seeing the photographs from last half term that show 
many of our brilliant Year 3 moments. 

Best wishes,  

Claire Henderson and Katharine McMeekan 

Thank you for your continued support, it 
was wonderful to speak to so many of 
you at parents’ evening. 

Our PE lessons will continue to be on Monday and Wednesday for Deer Class and 
Monday and Thursday for Squirrel Class.  The children should bring their PE kits to 
school on these days and get changed before the lessons.  Some of our lessons will 
be outdoors, weather conditions permitting. It can get quite chilly outside so extra 
layers like sweatshirt, hoodies and joggers/leggings are useful to keep in their PE 
bags. PE bags should be kept in school to accommodate any timetable changes.   

Twitter / X  We post lots of our fantastic 

activities and achievements on X, previously 

Twitter. Please follow us if you can. We are 

@DeerClassHFS   and @SquirrelsHFS. 

Weekly tasks 

 New spellings are given out on Friday and 
tested the following Friday. 

 Homework is given out on Friday and is due in the 
following Tuesday. 

 Times tables can be practised regularly on Times 
Table Rockstars. Login details are in the children’s 
planners. 

 The children read individually on a regular basis  
and it is also important that they read on a daily 
basis at home. Please continue to record this in 
planners. 


